
2024 MN Watersheds Project & Program of the Year 

Preliminary Nomination Form 

The Awards Committee is now accepting Preliminary Nominations for Program or Project 
of the Year. This simple, one-page Preliminary Nomination Form must be submitted by Sept 6, 
2024. When determining the finalists, the Awards Committee will consider: clearly defined need, 
creative partnerships, innovative financing, resourceful solutions, success at meeting goal, and public 
value. Finalists, in each category will be asked to complete a full nomination form. The Preliminary 
Nomination form only requires a project/program description up to 250 words.   

Award Category (check one) MN Watersheds Region: 

☐ Project ☐ Program ☐ One ☐ Two ☐ Three

Watershed District or Watershed Management Organization: 

Project/program name:  

Nominator (if different from above)  

Project/Program Summary (Up to 250 words). 

Project/Program Contact:  Name:  
Phone: 

Email:  

Photos (Optional) 
You may include up to four (4) photos of your project or program. 

Submit nomination materials to Karen Kill, kkill@mnwcd.org by Sept 6, 2024. 
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	Text6: Minnehaha Creek Watershed District
	Text7: Land and Water Partnership Program (https://minnehahacreek.org/partnerships/land-water-partnership-program/)
	Text8: 
	Text9: Recognizing land use change creates opportunities to improve watershed health and build sustainable, resilient communities, MCWD’s new Land & Water Partnership (LWP) program promotes collaborative planning that integrates water resource improvements with community development, infrastructure, parks, and other projects to deliver mutual benefits. This innovative program leverages the power of partnership to generate significant water resource benefits for the Minnehaha Creek Watershed. 

Shaped with input from partners across the watershed, the LWP program provides technical and financial support for public or private partner-led projects from concept development through construction. Unlike a typical grant program, MCWD works with eligible partners to facilitate early engagement, allowing projects to be co-developed and incorporated into MCWD’s Capital Improvement Plan. This approach allows MCWD to be responsive to changes on the landscape by promoting integrated planning to leverage regional resources and maximize impact.  

In its first year, the LWP program has supported a variety of projects across the watershed. MCWD contributed funding for the City of Plymouth to retrofit a stormwater pond, improving water quality in impaired Gleason Lake by removing 19 pounds of phosphorus annually. MCWD also collaborated with the City of Deephaven to assess regional stormwater opportunities and is providing funding for a prioritized project. Additionally, MCWD is partnering with a private developer and the City of Medina to advance a 19-acre wetland restoration project as part of a residential subdivision. The LWP program provides custom-tailored support that promotes partnership and achieves regional water resource benefits, adding value to communities across the watershed. 
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